
DESERT WOODCRAFTERS ASSOCIATION (DWA)  
ZOOM Meeting Minutes 

June 6, 2020 
 

The President, Paul Swane, called the meeting to order on ZOOM at 9:05am in Ken Tower’s shop.  Terry Glover and 
Paul Swane co-hosted the meeting.  There were 24 woodworkers (and guests) from DWA and SAZWA signed in via 
ZOOM.  Welcome to DWA’s new member Adrian Barton.   
 
After everyone was signed in, the meeting progressed to a demonstration by Ken Tower on Dovetail Joints using a 
Dovetail Jig.   
 
Following the demo, there was a short Show-and-Tell.  Thank you to everyone who displayed something. 
 
There was discussion about having future Demo’s via ZOOM on the use of table saws, turning acrylics, etc.  If we 
cannot do q particular demo at Flowing Wells HS due to the school’s hardware limitations, we can do it live via ZOOM 
from someone’s shop. 
 
President’s Note: 
I would like to thank Ken Tower for doing our Demo today.  Also thanks to Terry Glover for hosting our meeting.  
I asked for suggestions for additional demos and volunteers to do the demos. Ken has offered to do another on table 
saw basic. Frank and Terry also offered. We will follow up and plan for the next couple months. Please share your 
ideas. Hope you learned and enjoyed.  
Paul  
 
We will email the information for the next DWA meeting tentatively scheduled for July 4th at a later date.  Watch for 
future emails. 
 
Paula Flores 
DWA, Secretary 
520-235-2846 
 
 
 


